
 

 

 
 
The following announcement must be made to passengers who are taking a shore 
excursion from a cruise ship. 
 
Important passenger announcement 

 
This is an important message from the Australian Government. Australia has strict 
biosecurity laws that affect you. 
 
Before leaving the cruise ship for your experience ashore, all food must be left onboard. 
Any food you have should be left in your cabin or disposed of in the bins provided 
onboard. 
 
This includes items such as fresh fruit, sandwiches, yoghurt, milk, bacon, ham, sausages 
and eggs. 
 
Thank you for your attention and for supporting Australia’s biosecurity. 
 
 
 
 
 


